
           
 
To whom it may concern:  
 

We are the Women’s Ice Hockey team at the University of Arizona and we are 
now entering our sixth season. Three out of six years we have taken the championship in 
our division at the Las Vegas tournament in February. We also have given back to the 
local community by volunteering annually in the Arizona Winter Special Olympics and 
by helping Polar Ice in teaching young children the basics of hockey. 
 
  We are proud to be one of the few collegiate hockey teams in Arizona; however, 
there are few local teams. Therefore it is necessary for us to travel to compete against 
teams from California, Montana, Idaho and Washington. With the University’s budget, 
our Ice Hockey program receives minimal funding we are unable to travel as much as we 
would like. 

 
  For only one hour of ice time it costs us $250.  Paying for this, as well as 
equipment, tournament fees, travel expenses, and room accommodations all come from 
each player’s pocket. Since we are college students, this expense is difficult for most of 
our players. Thus, we are asking for a tax-deductible donation that can be put towards our 
costs.  

 
  Should you decide to aid our team the Icers would be proud to advertise your 
company on our web site. These donations could come in any form including gift 
certificates, sponsorships, or products. Please contact us for any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your time, 

 
Miranda Bergman  Abby Silberman 

 
  

Miranda Bergman  
President 
(520) 909-3230 
maranda@u.arizona.edu 

Abby Silberman  
Vice President 
(520) 404-4397 
Abs@u.arizona.edu 

Attn: Women’s Ice Hockey 
1400 E. 6th St 
Tucson, AZ   85721 
http://clubs.asua.arizona.edu/~uahockey/ 

 
 

          




